

# **Headteacher Weekly Newsletter**

### Week 2

#### Dear Parents/Carers

I am delighted that students have responded so well to the mobile phone ban. They have been remarkably mature and sensible.

A special mention to year 7, who have made a great start at settling in. This has been very impressive and I am delighted that they have joined Toynbee.

#### Year 7 & 9 School Photographs

These will be given out at AM tutor today (Friday). Orders/envelopes will need to be returned to the medical room or reception by 3pm Wednesday 18th September.

#### Extra-Curricular Activities 2019 (Autumn)

We have many extra-curricular activities which can be viewed on the school website as of today.

#### **Open Mornings**

We are now taking bookings for Open Mornings of 8, 9 & 10 September 2019 respectively. Tours start prompt at 09:15 - 11:00.

#### **Lunch Time Supervisor Vacancies**

If you are interested in becoming a Lunchtime Supervisor, please either visit <a href="www.toynbee.hants.sch.uk">www.toynbee.hants.sch.uk</a> or <a href="www.hants.gov.uk/jobs/education-jobs">www.hants.gov.uk/jobs/education-jobs</a>.

We look forward to hearing from you.

## **Dates for your Diary:**

17 September – Year 11 Information evening 18:30

18 September – Year 7 Information evening 18:30

19 September – Year 10 Information evening 18:30

(These will be held in the Theatre)

27 September – INSET DAY – School closed to pupils 3 October – OPEN EVENING – Early closure 12:30

Have a nice weekend.

Regards

# Mr Matthew Longden Headteacher

